




Chief Clarissa Sabattis
Houlton Band of Maliseet Indians
LD71

Greetings Senator Carney, Representative Harnett and members of the Committee on 
Judiciary.  My name Clarissa Sabattis, I live in Houlton, and I am the Chief of the 
Houlton Band of Maliseet Indians.  
Today, I submit a joint letter from the Wabanaki Chiefs in opposition to LD 21, "An Act to 
Provide State Recognition for the Kineo Band of Maliseet Indians".  
 
I urge you to consider the concerns highlighted in our letter and I thank you for the opportunity
to provide testimony.  


